
 
 

April 2, 2024 

Responsiveness Summary 

Comment Period:   March 1, 2024 through April 1, 2024 

• Site Name:   Prosser Airport Aircraft Applicators 
• Site Address:  111 Nunn Road, Prosser 
• Facility Site ID:  7474148 
• Cleanup Site ID:  2188 

Document for Review and Comment: 

Proposed Removal from the Hazardous Sites List, No Further Action Letter, dated September 
10, 2024, and the Monitoring and Closure Report (Rev01) Former Mary Bonney Site Prosser 
Airport Prosser, Washington, dated August 16, 2019 

The Washington State Department of Ecology (Ecology) received one (1) comment during the 
public comment period for the Prosser Airport Aircraft Applicators site.   

Comment 1:  Quentin Wright received March 26, 2024 at 12:24 p.m.: 

As the Prosser Airport Manager for the Port of Benton we support the removal of the Marv 
Bonney Site from the Hazardous Sites list. Great remediation effort has gone on over several 
years to cleanup and test that site, and the data shows that it is no longer an issue.  

Response: Ecology concurs with this comment. 
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